
 
 

Council Highlights 

February 4, 2025 

Meeting & Event Updates: 

• February 18 Council Meeting Canceled – Several councillors will attend the Growing the 
North Conference in Grande Prairie. 

• Annual Financial Audit – Scheduled for March 10-14. An independent firm will conduct the 
audit. All financial statements are publicly available on the Town website. 

• Strategic Plan Update – Council aims to finalize a new strategic plan before the October 
election. 

• RCMP Musical Ride – Hosted by the Fairview Agricultural Society on August 26 at the 
Waterhole Grounds. 

• Property Tax Sale Public Auction – Scheduled for March 31, 2025. 

• Northern Women in Agriculture Conference Sponsorship – Council approved a $300 
sponsorship for the event at DMI on February 20-21. 

• ACCPA (Alberta Community Crime Prevention Association) Conference – Up to two 
councillors will attend the conference on May 5-7. 

Infrastructure & Facility Projects: 

• Aquatic Centre HVAC Replacement – A $500,000 project to replace the main HVAC unit, the 
Town is applying for a CEC grant application to offset costs. 

• Major Summer Infrastructure Work: 

o 102 Ave (108 St. to Main St.) – Water line and storm sewer manhole replacement. 

o 103 Ave (109 St. to 111 St.) – Sewer line replacement. 

o These projects will impact the Downtown core. 

Municipal Election – October 20, 2025 

• Election Date: October 20, 2025 (held every four years). 

• Nomination Deadline: September 22, 2025 (four weeks before the election). 

• Nomination Packages: Available on the Town’s website. 

• Information Session: Hosted in early September for prospective councillors. 

• For more details, contact the Town of Fairview office. 

Next Meeting: The next regular council meeting is scheduled for March 4, 2025. Meetings are open 
to the public, so come by if you are curious about local governance. 

 

Let’s keep building our community together! Stay involved and stay informed! 


